
Engineering has reviewed the plans for the Family Fare project submitted February 6, 2017 and have the 
following comments: 
 

1. Based on conversations with City Staff, compliance with Section 18-204 (c) (6) (g) will be 
required.  One of the three options must be employed.  Construction of permeable concrete in 
the six (6) western parking stalls along the proposed building appears to be the best option for 
satisfying this requirement at this point.  The pervious concrete will not be considered part of 
the stormwater permit, therefore taking credit for the PC is not required.  However, the PC must 
function.  Please update your design to include the installation of PC. 
 

Please submit the revised plans and any other supporting documentation via email to Engineering for 
additional review.  Please call or email if there are any questions.  Thank you. 


